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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

     MONDAY  13th November,  2006
Question No.  16

Question:  Councillor E. Tuffy. 

To ask the Manager for an updated report on the development of the Council’s Business Park at Grange Castle and if he can advise members of the efforts being made by the Council and the IDA to attract new tenants into the Park? 

Reply: 

Developments at Grange Castle Business Park were the subject of a report and update to the September meeting of the Lucan Clondalkin Area Committee Grange Castle Report September 2006.

As indicated in the above report the construction of an internal road and associated services in the Park from Takeda campus to the Nangor Road is currently under way. IAWS have commenced site works on their campus in the Business Park.

As outlined at the meeting the development of the Business Park is ongoing and continues to be marketed internationally by IDA Ireland.  It is one of only four strategic sites for large scale inward investment in the country and the Council works in close co-operation with IDA on any FDI Project, which may consider locating in the Park.  However, these IDA negotiations are carried out on a strictly confidential basis and can only be disclosed when promoters of the Project, IDA and the Department of Enterprise Trade and Employment formally announce the project.  The Council will be kept appraised of new projects/developments as they arise. 

